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Full Resumption of Normal Operations from Thursday, 18th February 2021 
Thursday, Feb 11, 2021, 23:58PM 
 
Dear Members of HKUST, 
  
The University announced earlier that campus operations should gradually resume starting from 1 
February 2021. To coincide with the Government's recent announcement of resuming all public 
services https://www.info.gov.hk/gia/general/202102/10/P2021021000599.htm, the University will 
fully resume normal operations starting from next Thursday, 18 Feb 2021. 
  
Department Heads and Directors should continue to adopt preventive measures announced by HSEO 
on 13 March 2020 https://hseo.hkust.edu.hk/system/files/documents/COVID-
19_Info_Web_Email_2020-03-13_HSEO.pdf, and exercise flexibility in work arrangements such as 
adopting staggered work hours and lunch breaks, where necessary. 
  
Transportation and catering service have mostly resumed normal already. For updated information 
about campus services and facilities, please visit the COVID-19 webpage 
at https://covid19info.ust.hk/current-arrangements. 
  
All members are again reminded to strictly observe social distancing and maintain good personal and 
environmental hygiene practices, and to read the latest Government anti-epidemic requirements and 
practices which can be found at the following link: https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/index.html.  
  
May the new year bring us renewed resolution to persevere and overcome this pandemic, and we wish 
everyone a safe and healthy Year of the Ox! 
 
Kind regards, 
Mark Hodgson, Vice-President for Administration and Business 
Samuel Yu, Director of Health, Safety and Environment 
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